
Donor Plaque Added to Entryway
 Contributed by Galion Alumni Association
Sunday, 15 June 2008

The donor plaque has been added to the new Entryway for the Galion City School Complex. With the plaque in place,
the Entryway Project has reaced completion.Â  The Galion Alumni Association wishes to thank all of those who
contributed to this project either financialy or through their efforts to bring this project toÂ such a complimentary
conclusion.Â  Thanks one and all! Click on image for larger viewÂ To see more pictures, click on the Read more link. 
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North Side View 







 



















South Side View 







 



















Donor Â Plaque 





You need to see this in person. This photo does not do it justice. 
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